
                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

STOKVEL SUPPORT PROGRAMME 

  
   
During his budget speech in July 2019, MEC for Economic, Small Business Development, 
Tourism and Environmental Affairs, Makalo Mohale announced that the department will be 
implementing an initiative to fully support and help stokvels to leverage on their purchasing power 
in order to accelerate their participation into the mainstream economy as opposed to be inclined 
to be just buying consumers.  
 
To put this commitment in action, MEC Mohale invites chairpersons and secretaries of stokvels 
across the Free State Province to a meeting to discuss ways and means in which government 
can support and help stokvels in the province.  
 
The details of the meeting are as follows:  
Date: 27 September 2019 
Time: 08:30 for 09:00 
Venue: Willem Pretorius Resort 
 
For confirmation of attendance, please contact or send WhatsApp message to Kekeletso Ntsala 
on 079 630 9933. 
 
Issued by Communications 
Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and Environmental Affair 
(DESTEA) 
For more information contact Festy Nyamate on 051 400 9545/066 487 2795 or send email 
to nyamatef@destea.gov.za  


